
William J. Miller Engineers, Inc.         October 30, 2024 

Notice of Cancelation of Request for Bids 
Acequia del Bosque 

Presa Rehabilitation Project  
  

 

The Request for Bids for the Acequia del Bosque Presa Rehabilitation project is hereby 

canceled. Bids may be requested at a future date to be determined. Please contact 

constuct@wjmillerengineers.com for additional information.  
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